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November 17, 2010 
 
 
 
Robert Metzler 
737 Van Buren Avenue 
St. Paul, MN 55104 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 737 Van Buren Avenue  
 File ID:  ALH 10-365 
 
Dear Mr. Metzler: 
 
This is to confirm that on November 16, 2010, at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the legislative hearing to Tuesday, December 
21, 2010 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall & Courthouse.  Ms. Moermond requested that you 
prepare a work plan with deadlines and identify funds that will be used for the corrections.   You 
also need to talk to Jim Bloom, Building Official, at the Dept of Safety and Inspections about 
whether the work must be done by a licensed contractor. 
   
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
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Mai Vang 
Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
  
  

  

  

  


